
 

 

Memo 
To:  All Residents and Partners of Moorings Park Institute 

From:  Ross Dickmann, Vice President of Operations 

Cc:  File 

Date:  March 15, 2020 

Subject:  Coronavirus Update #13 

 
 
Governor DeSantis announced on Saturday night a 30-day ban on all visitation to nursing homes and 
assisted living communities in Florida.  This action was taken to help reduce the spread of COVID-19 
virus among the most vulnerable people, older adults.  Moorings Park Institute acknowledges this 
order and has taken necessary actions to impose these restrictions.  
 
In conjunction with the new restrictions imposed by Governor DeSantis, Moorings Park has taken or 
is preparing to take the following steps noted below.  This list is not all-inclusive, but does identify 
some of most the impactful measures for mitigating risk to our residents and staff. 
 

• Activating Phase 4 of the emergency plan for pandemic 
• Restricting all visitor access to Chateau, Orchid Terrace and Oakstone 
• Restricting all visitor access to Moorings Park and Moorings Park at GO campuses effective 

immediately 
• Implementing daily temperature assessments for all staff members on Monday, March 16th 
• Limiting community access to residents, employees, delivery vehicles, hospice workers and 

other health care professionals 
• Implementing the school closure plan; specifically to mitigate the impact on MP staff 
• Implementing additional safeguards as necessary 

 
We fully understand and appreciate the impact these measures have on your daily lives.  They will 
only be imposed as long as absolutely necessary.  Please be mindful of hygiene protocols.  As 
always, thank you for your support. 


